
From: Daubin, Brian M
Sent: 5/23/2014 3:53:39 PM
To: Eng, Terence (terence.eng@cpuc.ca.gov) (terence.eng@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Singh, Sumeet

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); Doll, 
Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Johnson, 
Kirk(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2)

Bee:
Subject: DRAFT Response to BY Report rev 2

Terence,

As discussed, I have attached for your review our DRAFT response to the second revision of 
the BV report. As you can see, PG&E still has concerns with the methods in which this report 
was created/authored, and find several (if not all) of the findings to be false. Our findings have 
been collaborated by NDT Technical Services by way of a complete review of our DRAFT 
response, and by LLNL through their summary findings of weld reviews.

Please review and we can discuss at your next opportunity.

Thank you,

Brian M. Daubin
Pacific Gas & Electric Co. 
925-783-3622 (cell) 
925-244-3811 (office)

"Never tell people how to do things. Tell them what to do and they will surprise you with their ingenuity." 
-George S. Patton, US Army General
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